
Dear Parents,  

We are thrilled to announce that we are hosting a JK/SK – Gr.6/7          

        ROCK’N Christmas Concert 

Here is some information about this very exciting up-coming school 

production. 

What??? A   JK/SK – Gr.6/7 Christmas Concert   

When???  Save the date!  

The concert will be held on:  

Wednesday, December 18th 

                      1:15pm    ~AND~   6:00pm                              
                 ★JK/SK – Gr.6/7★                        ★Gr.1 – Gr.6/7★                                                

Where??? Right here in our school gym!  

Tickets??? Tickets will be sold soon! Please look out for an        

order form where you can purchase tickets on school cash 

on-line for your desired performance time. Seating is 

limited, so look out for that email with ticket information.  

We are asking for $2 per person attending.  

ALL contributions will go towards access for all students to overall experiences at 

St. Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Elementary school through enhancements to technology and 

participation in school programs, trips, guest speakers, community building                           

activities and faith experiences. 

 

We look forward to                                                                              More information to  

         seeing you there!!!                                                                              follow!!!  


